Dagny Heimisdottir

I think that having curbside composting would be a huge improvement for the waste streams
coming from my home. I currently participate in the Dakota County composting dropoff program,
but hauling my compost to Lebanon Hills every week is just another errand to manage, and can fall
by the wayside during busy times. Being able to just pop the compost out on the curb with the other
bins would reduce the barrier to participating significantly.

Thank you for all that you do,
Dagny



